
          May 25, 2022 

 
 
 

Dear Charles County Commissioners: 

 

As a resident of Charles County, I am writing in opposition of the Newburg Septic Tier Map 

Change.  Charles County Planning Commission voted against this change at their December 

2021 Public Hearing and recommended that this sewer downgrade not be approved by the 

Charles County Commissioners until the Sub-Area Plan process is completed.  

   

A sewer down grade would be pre-emptive to an inclusive Sub-Area Plan process allowing 

for diverse community participation.  The Newburg Sub-Area Plan process will address the 

entire Newburg area in total context, including economic development opportunities, as 

well as sewer needs for the future.  

   

Please do not approve the Newburg Septic Tier Map change until the inclusive planning 

process for the Newburg Sub-Area is complete, which will also address the water treatment 

plant, before deciding on sewer needs of that area. 

 

I also ask for a full environmental and economic development review to make sure that 

approving or rejecting the Newburg Septic Tier Map Change will not harm the environment, 

hurt the possibility of expanding smart growth, and be detrimental to the health and 

wellbeing of Newburg residents.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Carlos Childs 

P.O. Box 842 

Waldorf, MD 20604 

240-419-8083 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


